
 
 

January, 2012 
Email Received from a Suffolk County, NY School District: 
 

Subject: WELL DONE!!!! 

 
Please pass this along to your staffs. 
 
It would not be totally accurate just to say I am happy with what I found this morning 
when I went to check up on the work progress at West Side. It would be more accurate 
to say I am thrilled. Well done everyone.  
 
For us to be able to open for Town Of Huntington’s summer camp Seahawk this 
morning with no signs of the abatement process in the building was more than I would 
have any reason to hope for.    
 
I tell everyone, that I choose the contractors that I can, because they make me look 
good – both Branch and Enviroscience certainly did that this weekend. And I have a 
mirror, so I know how difficult that is.  
 
Mark Margolies 


